
 

Children & Young People Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Children & Young People Select Committee was held on Wednesday, 
10th October, 2007. 
 
Present:   Cllr David Harrington (Chairman), Cllr David Coleman, Cllr Maurice Frankland, Cllr Miss Barbara 
Inman and Cllr Alan Lewis. 
 
Officers:  G. Birtle, Miss F Shayler (LD); H Dean (CE); S Willson (CESC). 
 
Also in attendance:   Cllr A Cunningham (Cabinet Member). 
 
Apologies:   were submitted on behalf of Cllr Broughton, Mrs Cains, Eddy, Sherris. Mr G Davies, Mr B Percival, 
Mr RCash, Mr P Beach. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
None 
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Minutes - 5th September, 2007 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 5th September 2007 were agreed as a 
correct record. 
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Review of Corporate Parenting 
 
Members were presented with the final report of the Review of Corporate 
Parenting - Part 2.  A Tripartite meeting had been held to discuss the final 
report and Members recommendations.  Further to this meeting some 
suggested amendments had been received and Members were today asked to 
consider those for inclusion within the report. 
 
Councillor Cunningham, Helen Dean and Simon Willson were in attendance at 
the meeting to clarify the reasons behind the suggested changes. 
 
CONCLUDED that the suggested amendments be included within the final 
report and it then be submitted to Executive Scrutiny Committee and Cabinet for 
final endorsement. 
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Work Programme 
 
Members discussed the School Organisation Plan which was a suggested topic 
for this Select Committee's next review. 
 
The Cabinet Member was in attendance to provide further information.  An area 
that could be included within the review would be to identify systems and 
statistics that inform the Building Schools for the Future (BSF) programme. 
 
Members requested that the two options identified within the BSF consultation 
booklet be considered and it be identified whether there were any further 
options for consideration. 
 
A tripartite meeting be held to produce a draft scope and project plan, which 
would be brought back to the next meeting of the Committee. 



 

 
CONCLUDED that the draft scope and project plan be brought to the next 
meeting of this Select Committee. 
 

 
 

  


